
Information regarding Address Notification upon arrival NDPC 

 

As stated in the Immigration Act B.E. 2522 Section 38 all foreign residents must report their address 

to the Immigration shortly after arrival (within 24 hours). 

The notification can be carried out free of charge for all NDPC Co-Owners and residents by the 

Service Provider. 

Please bring your Passport and Arrival/Departure card – TM6, to Varaporn Law Office and 

Accounting.  

The Office is located at Nordic Apartment 4 Condominium, in Soi 4 - Phone 0895828684. 
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